
Date: 03/14/23

To: State Agencies

From: State Procurement Office

Re: Refuse Removal RFP Focus Group Meeting

SPO will be replacing the currently expiring Refuse Removal contract set in an upcoming RFP effort. If you or your

agency would like to provide input on the scope of work or other contract topics please contact the Procurement

Officer, Nick Perrera, via email at nick.perrera@azdoa.gov.

Should there be enough interest, a focus group meeting will be held 3/21 at 3PM:

Refuse Removal User Focus Group Meeting

Tuesday, March 21 · 3:00 – 4:00pm

Google Meet joining info

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/qpa-xcbm-gau

Or dial: (US) +1 641-954-4973 PIN: 230 341 139#

More phone numbers: https://tel.meet/qpa-xcbm-gau?pin=5539479833215

If there are any questions, please contact Nick Perrera at nick.perrera@azdoa.gov.

Nick Perrera, MPA, CPPO, CPPB, NIGP-CPP
Statewide Procurement Manager
ADOA - State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 North 15th Ave, 3rd Floor, Phoenix, AZ 85007
p: 602-245-5223 Nick.Perrera@azdoa.gov
https://doa.az.gov/
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